
                                                      

             Teacher of the Year Nominations 

   Being Sought by Nashua Lions Club 

With even greater challenges facing educators today, the 

Nashua Lions Club is once again seeking Nominations for 

their Teacher of the Year award. 

Anyone can nominate any Nashua Public or Private School 

teacher by simply sending a letter describing the person 

and why you feel they deserve this recognition. 

Deadline for submission is April 1. 2024. 

Mail or email your Nomination to: 

                            Nashua Lions Club 

    P.O. 3361 

    Nashua, NH 03061 
              ATT: Teacher of the Year 

 

             Email:  NashuaLionsClub@gmail.com 


